
Welcome to Week 9 

 

Another very busy week at Westport. Reports and end of year activities 

are being finalised. 

 

Infrastructure Upgrades 

Our school will be gaining some amazing infrastructure upgrades next 

year. These include: 

• MC class toilet upgrade where new tiles will be laid and cubicles 

modernised for the support classes. A new shower and mosquito 

proofing will also be provided. 

• The school basketball court will be covered with a large COLA to 

provide more wet weather and shade areas in our school. 

• We will also be terracing the area down to the basketball court to 

reduce the red dirt. 

• The school office will be moved to the front entrance of the build-

ing closest to the Star Shelter and completely redesigned to meet 

the future needs of the school.  

All very exciting! 

 

Afternoon Pickup 

Just a request from the office for parents to please avoid picking up  

students between 2:30pm and the end of school. This is a very busy time 

for the office with lots going on. 

 

Classes for 2022 

The school has continued to grow over the past six years. In 2014 our 

school enrolment was around 300 students. Next year, the school  

enrolment will start at 431 and we expect this to continue to increase 

throughout the year. We will have 17 classes to start the year. More  

information regarding the teachers will be provided in the coming 

weeks. 

 

Have great week. 

 

Principal 

Tony Johnston  

 

 

Library 

It has been a great year of library borrowing and congratulations to all 

students for making reading a priority. Unfortunately, this week will be 

the final week of borrowing for 2021. Overdue notices will be handed 

out this week, if your child receives a notice, please ensure those items 

are located and returned back to our library ASAP.  

 

Miss Kelly  

Teacher Librarain 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Our Kindergartens for 2022 have been having a wonderful time  

during our Thursday transitions 
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Thursday 2 December Kindergarten Transition Ends 

Thursday 9 December P&C Meeting   

Tuesday 14 December Year 6 Farewell 

Thursday 16  

December  
Last day of Term 4 

Tuesday 1 February First Day of School for 2022 



Fairy Bread Day 

A day where we ‘sprinkle kindness’. K Flame made fairy bread and wrote 

about it. They talked about what they could do to be kind to others. 
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